
 

Memo 
To: David Cupit, PE, Cude Engineers 

From: Rebecca Pacini, AICP, Planner III 

Date: July 29, 2022 

Re: Review Comments – Corley Farms Unit 2 Final Plat 

The above referenced application is found to be Technically Incompliant for the 
following reasons listed below: 

Planning Comments: 

a. Per the Development Agreement, Resolution No. 2019-R183, Article IV, 
Section 5.1(c)(2)(A) and in particular 5.1(c)(2)(D), Vallerie Lane must be 
dedicated and constructed to 56 feet of right-of-way in accordance with 
the approved Traffic Impact Analysis.  To meet this condition, the following 
must be completed prior to plat recordation: 

1. Right-of-way dedication to Kendall County; and 
2. Construction by the owner and acceptance by Kendall County of 

the Vallerie Lane. 
b. Per Subdivision Ordinance, Article 2, Section 2, 2.05.002 H, identify the 

names and property lines of adjoining subdivisions and the property lines 
and names of property owners in contiguous unsubdivided tracts, 
including deed of record information. 

c. Per Subdivision Ordinance, Article 2, Section 2, 2.05.002 I, identify the 
name and location of adjacent streets, alleys, easements, watercourses, 
and other required information, all lines outside of the subdivision 
boundaries to be dashed.  See redline for additional details. 

d. Per Subdivision Ordinance, Article 2, Section 2, 2.05.002 Y, identify two 
corners with state plane coordinates and reference to the horizontal and 
vertical datum used for surveying. 
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e. Addressing to be finalized prior to recordation of final plat pending 
approval of City of Boerne and Kendall County 911. 

Development Services & Utilities Comments: 

a. No objections. 

City of Boerne Fire Marshal Comments: 

a. No comments. 

Kendall County Conditions: 

a. See attached memo dated June 10, 2022 
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